
WE’RE HIRING REALTORS – Join
Us!
Job Opening: Real Estate Agent (Full Time)
Osgood Team, LLC – Parker, Colorado
www.osgoodteam.com

Our top producing firm is looking for full-time, licensed real
estate agents to join our growing team.

WHO WE ARE:

We’re a different kind of brokerage, focused on recruiting
only a few agents who each want to do a high volume of
transactions. Our Realtors will make a comfortable living in
their first year as a part of our team if they put in the time
and learn from our program. Our focus is COMMUNITY and it
drives how we market, engage and connect with the Cities and
Towns we serve.

Relational, not Contractual – all about relationships

Do  you  choose  to  work  by  referral,  build  relationships,
prioritize your clients and provide value long after the sale?
Well that is exactly the way our office is structured. We are
not contractual, we focus on what is best for our clients and
we maintain and nurture relationships before, during and long
after the real estate transaction is complete.

True Team Approach – we work, laugh, play and produce together

We nurture a sense of camaraderie, rather than competition
between our agents. Our real estate team offers access and a
collaborative approach to the process for buyers and sellers
and leverages the experience and expertise of more than one
real  estate  brain.  We  bring  a  competitive  advantage  to
transactions  to  tap  into  more  ideas,  more  people,  more

https://osgoodteam.com/join-us-hiring-realtors/
https://osgoodteam.com/join-us-hiring-realtors/
http://www.osgoodteam.com


perspectives. Each client has their own real estate agent, but
they have access to the depth of experience and real estate
wisdom of many.

Comprehensive Marketing and Listing Support – frankly, we’re
the best at marketing and we make you and your clients look
good

Digital and Paper Marketing on all your listings – including
but  not  limited  to  drone  photography,  you  tube  videos,
inside/outside flyers, Social Media ads to name a few…we take
care of the details so you can focus on your client and lead
generation

Broker  and  Office  Support  –  keeping  you  organized  and
efficient

You will have Managing Broker access to make sure you are
successful. You also have access to Office Manager to assist
with marketing and lead generation.

Easy CRM system – makes keeping in contact with your database
easy

Our CRM will keep you organized and converting at a high level
including email and newsletter capabilities.

Even More Extras –

No Transaction Fees

Lead Generation tools and opportunities

Listing / Buyer Packets and support materials

Buffini training and networking

G Suite Platform throughout office

Continual Networking opportunities



Ongoing free training

Free copies / marketing materials / flyers

Free Signage and Business Cards

Free Closing File provided to ensure you’re DORA compliant

NO Monthly fees if production is at least 1 closing/month

Chamber Memberships to surrounding communities

And We’re FUN!

Our  office  is  conveniently  located  in  beautiful  downtown
Parker, Colorado and we take advantage of all the fun events
in the area, including Wine Walks, Movies in the Park (we own
the screen and video company), local school activities and
partnerships  with  many  non-profits.   

Requirements:
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Interested applicants must be active full-time Realtors with
1-year minimum sales experience and 6 completed transactions
in the last 12 months.

Must have Colorado Real Estate License, be in good standing
with local board and DORA and be able to move brokerages
without issues.

Located in South Metro Denver area as that is the primary
territory we serve.

Job Type: Full-time

Salary: $You Choose

Does the above description fit what you’re looking for? We’re
not the biggest realty company, nor do we intend to be, but we
are the best at what we do and we’d love to connect.

For a confidential meeting, contact Leanne Osgood
303.810.5757
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Convenient Downtown Office (Located Above Chamber of Commerce)
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